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ISA Board Certified Master Arborist Exam Temporarily Suspended

CHAMPAIGN, Ill (May 2015) –  The International Society of Arboriculture (ISA) is temporarily suspending the 
administration of the current Board Certified Master Arborist (BCMA) exam as of June 1, 2015. Based on the 
organization’s dedication to quality programs, continuous improvement, and customer satisfaction, the ISA Board 
decided to suspend the BCMA program to allow time to work on improving the overall exam experience and 
provide a more fluid transition to a new exam.

 “ISA is committed to quality and our goal is to provide the best program for the industry,” states Jim Skiera, ISA’s 
Executive Director. A new exam will allow ISA to better accommodate the global reach of the BCMA credential. 
“We realize that this decision affects our members and Certified Arborists, but we are dedicated to offering flexibility 
for BCMA candidates and continuing to serve those who already hold the credential.”  

Individuals currently holding the BCMA credential will not be affected and will be able to continue to earn CEUs 
to maintain their credential. Those individuals who are already in the test-taking process will be most affected. 
Applicants will be given three options: 1) take the current exam within your scheduled time-frame, 2) wait and take 
the new exam when it is launched, or 3) request their money back for the exam application. No new applications or 
retake forms will be accepted for the current exam after May 31, 2015.

The exam review process will be based on best practices and standards for test development applicable to all ISA 
certification exam programs. Restructuring of the exam is estimated to take a minimum of six months. The targeted 
launch of a new and improved BCMA exam is set for late 2015. 

For questions regarding the International Society of Arboriculture BCMA exam and credentialing program, contact 
isa@isa-arbor.com. 

About ISA
The International Society of Arboriculture (ISA), headquartered in Champaign, Ill., is a nonprofit organization supporting tree care research and education around 
the world. To promote the importance of arboriculture, ISA manages the consumer education web site, www.treesaregood.org, which fulfills the association’s 
mission to help educate the public about the importance and value of proper tree care. Also, as part of ISA’s dedication to the care and preservation of shade and 
ornamental trees, it offers the only internationally-recognized certification program in the industry. For more information on ISA and Certified Arborists, visit isa-
arbor.com.
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